
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL #5

Monday,  October 17, 2022– 7:00 pm


Great Falls Clinic Specialty Center, 3000 15th Ave So


CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Eric Ray with the Pledge of 
Allegiance at 7:00.


ROLL CALL:  Members present: Terry Albrecht, Pat Bolton, Zachary Bumgarner, Eric Ray, 
and Marcia Anderson.    There were 16 neighbors present, including Judge Steve Bolstad 
and Rae Grulkowski, County Commission Candidate.


NEW BUSINESS:

	 Municipal Court Judge Steve Bolstad gave information on the ballot issue concerning 

getting another Judge.  Another Judge is needed because of the case load and the right to a 
speedy trial.  Four years the court tried to get a part time judge.  Mental health’s issues are a 
concern and these people should not be in the over crowded jail.  They need medicine and 
counseling.  Most of the cases are theft.


	 Rae Grulkowski, County Commission Candidate, gave her background and reasons for 
running. For more information go to her website:  raeforcascadecounty.com.


PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS

	 The intersection of 32nd St and 11th Ave So is still a concern.  Ken Jorgenson has been 

contacted and will observe the intersection and install counters. He will get back to us by 
the November meeting.  An All Way Stop is out of the question.  Lights for the crosswalk 
might be a possibility.


	 Nothing has been done on the Council brochure.

	 The Clinic has agreed to allow us to use the conference room for another year.

	 A cross walk is an issue at the east end of 17th Ave So by Mountain View School.

	 We need to do something in the Park for Jake Karnop.

	 There is a concern about the darkness at school bus pick up on 33rd St at 12th and 14th 

Aves

OLD BUSINESS

	 Approve Minutes: The minutes were corrected and approved on a motion by Terry and 

second by Zach.


NEXT MEETING – November 21, 2022. The speaker will be from the Library. 

	 Cookies and coffee will be provided.


ADJOURN The meeting was adjourned at 8:18 on a motion by Pat and second by Terry.


Respectfully submitted,

Marcia Anderson, Secretary


